
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
Please continue with your self-assessments – if you are not feeling well or if you may have 
been around someone that has been sick, please wear a mask. Adhering to IPAC protocols 
such as proper hand hygiene practices and social distancing, is key to preventing spread of 
infection.  
 
Thank you for your continued eAorts to keep our residents and those around you safe. 
 
Your ongoing support in the care of our residents is greatly appreciated.  
 
Katrina Marques, RN 
IPAC Campus Manager – St. Joseph’s Lifecare Brantford 
St. Joseph’s Lifecare Centre 
99 Wayne Gretzky Parkway 
Brantford, Ontario N3S 6T6 
519-751-7096  Ext. 3217 
kmarques@sjltc.ca  
 

INFECTION REPORT FOR MONDAY, FEB 3, 2025 

HOME AREA STATUS 

All outbreaks have now been cleared. 
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